LAUREL HIGHLANDS SCHOOL DISTRICT

We are moving to an online format for our students
during the current school closure starting April 1st.

We hope this document finds you and your families safe and healthy during this
unprecedented time. Even though this is a difficult time for many of us, we will
definitely overcome this situation stronger and better than ever. Unfortunately, PA
schools will be closed for 4 weeks without any type of instruction. As such, we have
prepared a temporary Continuity of Education plan for our district. These efforts
are to ensure that every student receives the required minimum number of
days /hours to be credited for a completed school year. With that said, here is our
timeline:

Thurs., March 26 - 30 Act 80 Days - Staff Prepares for Online Learning
Wed., April 1 Online Learning for Students Begins

e Our teachers will be reaching out to your children (via email, Google
Classroom, DOJO, REMIND, etc.) on or before April 1st to communicate
moving to virtual learning.

e The 3rd nine weeks will come to an end on Friday, April 3.

e The 4th nine weeks will begin on Monday, April 6.

e We prepared a “Frequently Asked Questions” document below.

READ MORE ON OUR WEBSITE UNDER “RESOURCES”


http://www.lhsd.org/

